
Subject: Vote No - Only a No Vote will Do 
 

Hi Mayor Burton and Town Councilors, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

I'm writing to express my strong opposition to the proposal for allowing: 

• four units per property, as-of-right “everywhere in Oakville” 
• four storey apartment buildings “within 800 metres of Sheridan College 

This change could have significant negative impacts on our community, particularly in terms of 

property values and the overall character of our subdivision. 

Increasing the number of units per property may lead to overcrowding, parking issues, and a 

general decline in the quality of life for residents. Moreover, it could potentially devalue our 

homes, which many of us have invested in with the expectation of maintaining a certain 

standard of living. 

I urge you to consider the concerns of the neighborhood residents before making any decisions 

on this matter. Perhaps there are alternative solutions that can address housing needs without 

compromising the integrity of our community. 

Thank you for taking the time to listen to our concerns. I hope we can work together to find a 

solution that benefits everyone involved. 

Best regards,  

Donna Lawrence 

 
 


